
 
 

2401 Lake Park Drive SE | Smyrna, GA 30080 | O: 404.920.7377 | F: 402.551.2943 

Date:  September 24, 2024 
 
To: Pastors, principals, business managers, chancery employees 
 
From:  Tamera Whavers, service office assistant/claims processor, Catholic Mutual 

Group 
   
Re:  Potential cyclone nine, likely Helene 
 
 
Potential cyclone nine, likely Helene, is projected to have storm impacts on Georgia as a 
tropical storm with tropical-storm-force winds and heavy rains. Given the size and 
potential track of this system, there are several potential hazards for our region, 
including heavy rainfall and flash flooding. River flooding may also occur, especially in 
low-lying or flood-prone areas. It is possible for strong winds which could lead to 
downed trees and power lines.  
 
Please take the appropriate measures to protect buildings and secure any outdoor 
property. Trim back any trees and large shrubs if time allows to make them more wind-
resistant and be mindful of where vehicles are parked.  
 
If you need any assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our office. You can also 
visit the following site for Georgia Emergency Management and Homeland Security 
Agency information.  https://gema.georgia.gov/hurricanes 
 
In the event of damage, please contact our office or you can report a claim online at 
reportaclaim@catholicmutual.org. 
 
Tamera Labat Whavers | Service Office Assistant/Claims Processor 
Catholic Mutual Group |2401 Lake Park Drive SE, Smyrna, GA 30080 
W| (404) 920-7378 
F | (402) 551-2943    
TWhavers@catholicmutual.org 
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